24 October 2018

Cclonel Marlin Benton, USMC (Ret.)
VMAQ Monument Foundation

11211 N. Delbert Road

Parker, Colorado 80138

RE: The Marine Tactical Electronic Warfare Squadron Memorial Monument

Dear Colonel Benton,

The Marine Corps Monument Committee for Semper Fidelis Memorial
Park considered and approved your request.

We are looking forward to the completion and dedication of The
Marine Tactical Electronic Warfare Squadron Memorial Monument at the
National Museum of the Marine Corps. The final placement of the monument
. must be coordinated with Ms. Sharon Hughes, at the Marine Corps Heritage
Foundation, 18800 Jefferson Davis Highway, Triangle, Vlrginla 22172-1938,
(703) 640-1002 or hughes@marineheritage.org.

In the meantime, if you have any questions please do not hesitate
to contact me at (703) 784-2105.

Sincerely,

M S Aomerg.

G. L. LEMONS
Colonel, U.S. Marine Corps
Chief of Staff, Marine Corps University

cc: Director, Mrs. Lin Ezell, National Museum of the Marine Corps
Director, Mr. Paul Weber, History Division
Operations Officer, Ms. Sharon Hughes, MCHF




